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One of our goals as a guild is to produce charity 

quilts for various local organizations.  This year we 

are making jelly roll quilts (organization yet to be 

determined).  We will make preemie quilts for the 

Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic. 

Thank you to all you ladies who helped make the 

stockings for Share a gift. It was greatly 

appreciated. 

Rich Little Neo Natal Clinic: 

Again this year, we will be making preemie quilts.  

These small quilts have a finished size of 24 inch 

square and are donated to the clinic in the Ottawa 

Civic hospital.  A preemie quilt is given to each 

premature newborn at the clinic.  The quilt 

becomes the property of the baby and 

accompanies him or her home. 

 

The quilt becomes the property of the baby and A 
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WELCOME LADIES TO OUR JANUARY 

MEETING 

 

 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

everyone a Happy New Year.  I’m not much on 

making New Year’s resolutions but It would be a 

good time to take out some of  our UFO’s and try 

to finish a few  during this cold weather. 

For our meeting tonight, Sharon Collins from 

Studio Art Quilts Association will be doing a trunk 

show.  I hope you enjoy the show.. 

 

 

 

CHARITY WORK: 

 

 

 

 

          
            Our Quilt Show 

          April 27-28, 2013  

           Quilting in the Valley 
 
We hope that everyone will sign-up to loan 
their Quilts for the show.  There is a sign up 
book at the back for everyone to sign up. 
We want wearable art (clothing or bags), 
baby quilts, large quilts and small quilts 
such as placemats, runners, table toppers 
etc.  We would like you to loan us you 
beautiful Christmas quilts for our Christmas 
area at the show. 
We want our show to be the best in the 
valley. 
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National Juried Show 

Quilt BC 2013  
Penticton, BC  

 
Penticton Trade and Convention Centre 
NJS Awards Presentation May 15, 2013 

National Juried Show Opening may 16, 2013 

Merchants mall open May 16 – 18, 2013 

 

Registration will open on October 17, 2012 for 
CQA/ACC members 
and noon Eastern Time on November 21, 2012 
for non-members. 
 
The Quilt BC 2013 committee in Penticton 
invites quilters across Canada to create 
treasure bags for the Saturday banquet 
guests. Use your own ideas and patterns or 
refer to these 2 simple patterns to get you 
started. 
 
Send completed bags before March 31, 2013 
to:  
Marianne Parsons  

C/O Double O Quilters Guild,  
Box 326, Oliver, BC  V0H 1T0 
 
Make hotel reservations by March 31, 2013.  
 

 
CONFERENCE CO-ORDINATOR OF 
QUILT BC 2013 
Johanna Alford 
295 Gatehouse Run 
Hammonds Plains, NS 
B4B0A8 

CONTACT 
Phone: (902) 835-9780 
Email: joquilt@bellaliant.ne 
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June 8 to 9, 2013 

Stitching Among Friends:  3rd 

Annual Quilt Show 

Hosted by Quilting Corners Guild 

Held at the Alliston Curling Club, 52 
Albert Street, Alliston, ON  L0M 
1A0.  
  
Admission:  $5.00 - Men admitted 
Free    
Saturday hours: 10am - 4pm 
Sunday hours:  10am - 4pm 

Features:  quilts * wall-hangings * 
quilted apparel * bed turning * mini-
quilt auction * quilt raffle * merchant 
mall * tea room.  Hope to see you 
there! 
For more information 
visit:  www.aqcguild.edublogs.org 
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           Friday April 19 - Saturday 
April 20, 2013 

Quilts by the Seaway 
Cornwall, Ontario 

Contact Info for Cornwall Quilters 
Guild 
Contact: Nora Cavanagh 

Phone: 613-933-2346 
Email: ncavanagh1@cogeco.ca 

 

 

 April 19, 10-6 Saturday, 
April 20, 10-4 

Off the Wall and Under the 
Covers Quilt Show 
Burnhamthorpe Community Centre 
1500 Gullenden Drive, Mississauga, 
ON 

Daily Admission $6.00 
Contact Info for Mississauga Quilters 

Guild 
Contact: Jane Sanders 
Email: jmsanders5@rogers.com 

Website: 
www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca 

mailto:joquilt@bellaliant.net
http://www.thequiltstore.ca/pages/UPCOMING-EVENTS-.html
http://www.thequiltstore.ca/pages/UPCOMING-EVENTS-.html
http://www.commonthread.on.ca/
mailto:ncavanagh1@cogeco.ca


  

 

"SEW DAYS AT THE LIBRARY".  
         

                        

       Feb.11, Mar.18, Apr.15, May 13  

Please be reminded to bring your sewing 

machines or hand sewing, your cup, and a 

snack to share. This is just an informal 

morning.                                          

                                                            
9-12 at the library. 

 
Don’t forget your name tag and coffee 
mug.  If the weather is wet, please bring 
dry shoes to change into so we don’t 
muddy the floor.  Our rent does not 
include janitorial services. 
 

Please don’t park in the church parking lot 
as it is reserved for things going on at the 
church.  Thank you 

If the weather is nasty the executive 
committee may decide to cancel the 
meeting and will call members to inform 
them.  Please ensure that we have the 
right numbers.   
 

 

This might be something of interest: 

Quilters Pleasue Weekend 

Nav Canada  Cornwall Ontario 

March 1, 2 and 3, 2013 

Contact Giroux’s Sewing Centre for more 

information.                  613-938-8455 

 

 

 

Things of Interest 

It has been decided that this year’s Charity 
quilts will be donated to the New Horizons 
Program at the Phoenix Center.  It is a 
program that deals with youth ages 12 to 18 
years that struggle with mental health and 
behavioral issues. 
 
A total of 212 stockings were given to “Share 
a Gift Foundation” for children in the  

Arnprior, McNab and Braeside area.   
 
Information about our baby quilts and 
Jelly roll race quilts is on line if you need 
instructions. 
 
Our librarian Joan Miller is adding 2 new 
novels to the library.  They are The 
Union Quilter’s and The Wedding Quilt 
by Jennifer Chiaverini.  She’s also 
adding patterns for 9 small quilts using 
fat quarters 
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          The Quilter’s 
Attic 

        
Shirley Cavanagh 

Custom Statler Machine 
Quilting 

       
613) 832-9319 

                           
 srcavanagh@sympatico.ca  

             
  3532 Diamondview Rd, Kinburn, 

ON K0A 
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